FC, contella 2, 48

27 March 1976

Dear Rosa,

Hello after a long time! I hope you are well.

This is just a quick note to let you know that some group is planning a wages for housework conference in Frankfurt Germany the end of May. I just learned this from Gisela Bock of Berlin (she saw you last month in Padova). She will inform you about who is calling the conference and where it will be exactly when she finds out. We fear that the callers of the conference may be Gisela Erler and her group. And you know what that means.

Selma asked me to enclose these leaflets for you. The lesbian leaflet was handed out at the lesbian march in Bristol during the conference February 28--the first lesbian march in Britain and the only leaflet on that march.

I hope we meet again soon. Until then, my best to you and Pia and--many other women there.

Love and power,

Priscilla